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Soroba Young Family Group
[image: ]11th February 2016
February Holidays:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The centre will be closed on Friday 19th February for the holiday.   Staff return for In-service Monday 22nd Feb.  With children returning as normal on Wednesday 24th Feb.  
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Yvonne and her team will be here on Wednesday 2nd March both morning and afternoon for the childsmile tooth varnishing programme.
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The centre will be closed on Friday 25th March and Monday the 28th March for the Easter Weekend.
We will then Close on Friday 1st April (no joke!) at 4pm and reopen on Monday 18th April for all usual sessions.
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Easter Holidays!
Easter weekend: Friday 25.03.16-28.03.16
Easter Holidays:
01.04.16-18.04.16
Our Facebook Page:
Facebook is probably our most instant and regular way of updating you as to what is going on in the centre.  You do not need to be a member of Facebook to view our page as it is an open page, so google us, or use this link to find our page: www.facebook.com/sorobayoungfamilygroup
Parents open evening: 17th March; 6pm-8pm
We would like to invite parents to the centre to find out more about what we do here. There will be different areas for you to visit and find out more about.
We will have explanations of our Talking, Thinking, Floorbooks, our Curriculum and how this follows your child into P1 and stays with them throughout their school life, Personal Learning Plans (PLP's), information on the importance of learning through play, the Developmental Milestone Tool and anything else you would like to learn more about.
This is open to EVERYONE who attends our centre, regardless of age and also, those who have registered this week.
There will be lots for you to see, it will give you a chance to have a really good look around the centre, and we may even have some coffee and biscuits! Children are welcome to attend with you, they can even tell you about their learning themselves!
This is not a one to one parents meeting, if you ever would like to discuss your child's progress please remember you can do this at any time, just speak to their keyworker to make a time suitable to you both.
We really hope you can make it! Please save the date in your diary. 

Dunollie House Visit. Tuesday 16th February 
We have been invited by Dunollie House to visit and take part in some pottery making.  All drop off and collection arrangements are as normal for a Tuesday.  Please ensure all children are dressed in warm, waterproof clothing and have wellies or old boots on, as we are expecting to be outdoors for the session and the ground will be muddy.
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